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10th November 2022 
 

 
 

 
 

   NEWSLETTER 
   Term 4  Week 5 

 

VALUE OF THE WEEK 
I work in Cooperation 

• - Allow others to learn 
• - Listen and communicate with courtesy 
• - Respect the property of others 
• - Actively accept the rights and differences of 

others 
• - Play safely and fairly 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOL CONTACT DETAILS 
Principal: Ms Emma Jamieson 
Deputy Principals: Miss Jackie Joseph     Mrs Kylie Callan 
Email: dalmeny-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Web: dalmeny-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Address: Cnr San Marino & Dalmeny Drives, Prestons NSW 2170 
      Phone: 02 9826 9033                      Fax: 02 9826 7433 
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Australian Of The Year Awards 
The nominations from NSW for the 2023 Australians of the Year were announced last week. The 
NSW Premier commended those nominated for making a hugely positive impact on our state. We 
are especially proud to announce that Mr Amar Singh, one of our very own parents, was the 
successful nomination from NSW to be in contention for the 2023 Australian Local Hero. He will 
now attend the Australia Day ceremony in Canberra next year. 

For Mr Amar Singh, who founded Turbans 4 Australia, the 
nomination as the 2023 NSW Local Hero is a well deserved 
recognition of the work he and his team provide across many 
communities in NSW. Mr Singh believes helping others should not be 
limited by religion, language, or cultural background. He founded a 
charity after experiencing racial slurs and insults because of his Sikh 
turban and beard and wanted to show people they didn’t need to be 
afraid and began helping struggling Australians. Every week, Turbans 
4 Australia package and distribute up to 450 food and grocery 
hampers to people experiencing food insecurity in Western Sydney. 

Turbans 4 Australia has delivered hay to farmers experiencing drought; supplies to flood victims 
in Lismore and bushfire-impacted people on the South Coast; and also food hampers to the 
isolated and vulnerable during COVID-19 lockdowns. The generosity of Mr Singh’s charity has 
been extended to Dalmeny this term via donations of breakfast supplies to our student Breakfast 
Club. We extend our thanks for his efforts and sincerest congratulations to Mr Singh - very well 
deserved!  

Planning for the 2022-2023 Bushfire Season  
Are you a member of the Rural Fire Services or a serving member of the NSW Fire Brigade and 
would be willing to offer your expert advice in the preparation of the Dalmeny PS  Bushfire and 
Grassfire Repsonse Plan? Our school was recently upgraded to a Category 3 Bushfire Prone 
School (is in a bushfire prone area with a moderate landscape to site bushfire risk). Parents 
should be reassured that this is a standard procedure and while we have been advised that the 
risk of impact to our site is extremely minimal, we have a responsibility to ensure that the plan we 
prepare will support the safety of everyone. Please contact our office on 98269033 if you would 
be willing to help us with this planning.  
 
  



 
 

3 

Week 5 
We have had a huge week, our stage 3 students have enjoyed their time away at The Great 
Aussie Bush Camp. Our thanks are extended to the Stage 3 teachers who gave up their own time 
away from their families to make this event possible.  
On Thursday 10th and Friday 11th November, we will be sending 6 of our staff off to the ‘Positive 
Schools’ Conference. We look forward to gaining an in-depth knowledge of evidence-based 
systems approach to sustainable wellbeing, resilience and motivation within our school. 

Remembrance Day Assembly 
On Friday 11th November, Mr Spolyarich and his team will host our school at a Remembrance Day 
assembly to be held under the COLA at 1pm. This is a school based event for students and staff 
only.  

K-2 Games Day 
Our K-2 Games Day was a huge success, our staff and students had a fabulous day out in the 
glorious sun. We thank our parents who joined us for the day, it was so lovely to see you all. Thanks 
must be sent out to our P & C who hosted a stall for our students and parents. A huge thank you to 
Mrs Zagari, Mrs Munoz, Miss Sabellico and Mrs Hall who coordinated the day for us all.  

2023 School Leaders 
Congratulations to the 12 students selected to be student leaders next year. Final positions will be 
determined via a vote following speeches being held on Tuesday 22nd November beginning at 
9:15am. Families of these students are welcome to attend! 
 

 P&C Disco 
Thank you to our P&C who coordinated our school discos enjoyed by the students in week 3.  

Parents Approaching Students 
In recent weeks we have needed to address the issue of parents approaching and speaking to 
other students. Please be aware that this is not an acceptable practice. If you have a concern 
around any matters at school, please speak to a staff member and allow us to assist you in resolving 
any issues.  
  

  



 
 

4 

Celebration Of Learning Assembly Organisation  
To ensure the comfort of students and parents at our Celebration Of Learning Assemblies we will 
have three assemblies across the day. Please note that students receiving an award at this event 
will be notified via a letter. Final times will be advised shortly but preliminary details include: 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 
Assembly 1:  Stage 3 and Special Awards 
Assembly 2: Stage 2 
Assembly 3: Early stage 1 and Stage 1 
  

2023 Class Planning 
Planning has been underway for our class formations in 2023. It is of vital importance that if you 
are NOT returning in 2023 that you, please inform the office via email dalmeny-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

The numbers of students enrolled will impact on how many classes we are entitled to have and 
also on students being placed into 2023 classes. We really want to finalise our classes as soon 
as we can, so information about students who will NOT be returning is vital for this to happen. 
Also, parents of students who plan to return from their holidays after school begins on Tuesday, 
31 January 2023 are asked to let the school know in writing. This will help ensure that class 
positions are held for your child/ren. 
 
Attendance Matters 
Congratulations to our students in KANTEK who were the winners of the mid term House point 
winners. The attendance points have been added to our token points for students showing our 5 
core values in the playground. Kantek students will have an extra 10 minutes of play on Friday 
11th November 2022.  
 
P & C News 
Next Meeting will be 29th November at 6:30pm. All welcome! 
Parent Helper Afternoon Tea- 2nd December at 1pm. Details to come.  
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  
The Committee are looking for volunteers to assist with up coming events like K-2 games Day 
(Working With Children Check required). We welcome & appreciate any time you can 
spare. Please contact the P&C either via email 
at: dalmenypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au  OR via Messenger on the P&C Facebook Page - 
Dalmeny Public School P&C 
 

mailto:dalmeny-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:dalmeny-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Kinder 2023 Orientation Information 
Our Kinder 2023 orientation program has commenced with an online SeeSaw class as well as 
upcoming Online Parent Information Session on Wednesday 30th November at 5pm, further 
information to come.  
Our Kinder 2023 enrollments have received a welcome email and unique SeeSaw login to join the 
SeeSaw Orientaiton class. The SeeSaw class is establish to share important information as well 
as learning activities for our incoming students.  
We are pleased to announce that we will be welcoming our kinder 2023 students and their 
families onsite for the morning on 1st December 2022. This onsite orientation will include a tour of 
the school, meeting some of our kinder teachers, and engaging in activities to help students feel 
more comfortable and confident when at school. 
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Term 4: 
13th December 
Year 6 Graduation Day 
16th December  
Year 6 Farewell at Liverpool Catholic Club 
16th December 
Last Day of the year for all students 
19th and 20th December 
Staff Development Day (Staff only on site) 
 
 
 
Term 1, 2023: 
27th January and 30th January  
Staff Development Days (Staff only on site) 
31st January 
Years 1-6 commence school 
6th February  
Kindergarten commence school 
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Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 
7/11 

 
Stage 3 Camp 

8/11 
K-2 Games Day 
Stage 3 Camp 

9/11 
 

Stage 3 Camp 

10/11 11/11 
 

PSSA Round 4 

6 

14/11 15/11 
Year 3 

Excursion – 
The Australiana 
Pioneer Village 

16/11 
Year 4 

Excursion – 
The Australiana 
Pioneer Village 

17/11 18/11 
 

PSSA Round 5 

7 
21/11 22/11 23/11 24/11 25/11 

 
PSSA Round 6 
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28/11 29/11 
P and C 
Meeting 
Sports 

Presentation 
Assembly 

30/11 
Sydney Special 

Christmas 
Party- Support 

Unit 
Kinder 2023 

Online Parent 
Information 

Session 

1/12 
Kinder 2023 

Onsite 
Orientation 

Morning 

2/12 
 

PSSA Round 7 

9 

5/12 6/12 
 

Celebration 
Learning 

Assemblies 

7/12 
Stage 2 

Aquatopia Day 
Kindergarten 

Farm Excursion 

8/12 
 

Stage 3 
Aquatopia Day 

9/12 
 

PSSA Round 8 
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12/12 13/12 
Stage 1 

Wellbeing Day 
Year 6 

Graduation Day 

14/12 
 
 

15/12 
 
 

16/12 
Last day of the 

year for all 
students 

Year 6 Farewell 

11 

19/12 
 

 
Staff 

Development 
Day 

20/12 
 
 

Staff 
Development 

Day 
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Our canteen is open every day and offers students two menus - one for everyday ordering 
before 9.00am and the second is the late order menu.  All food is Halal unless otherwise 
stated. Please refer to the attached menu and price list attached.   


